
EXCLUSIVE: Ozaukee-Washington Health Board Member Who Mocked Mask 
Opponents For Low IQ Asked To Resign 
By Mark Belling, WISN-AM 
  
  
The County Executive of Washington County and the County Board Chair of Ozaukee County are calling 
for the resignation of the joint county health board member who, at a recent meeting, said opponents 
of mask wearing have low IQs.   
  
The comment was reported exclusively by me and was made by Cathy Cero-Jaeger at the most recent 
meeting of the Health Board which oversees the health department run jointly by the two counties. 
  
Cero-Jaeger is one of Ozaukee County’s representatives on the board. 
  
Washington County Executive Josh Schoemann tells me Cero-Jaeger’s comments do not reflect his 
county’s views and that other Washington County officials agreed to support his demand for Cero-
Jaeger’s resignation.   Schoemann says the Ozaukee County leader, Board Chair Schlenvogt, agreed with 
the need for Cero-Jaeger to step down. 
  
Here is a full video of the meeting.  Cero-Jaeger’s comments begin around 48:25: 
  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PXX39sT8fnw&feature=youtu.be 
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